VHL: Invitation letter for participating in Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015
On 26/03/2015, Viglacera Ha Long Joint Stock Company announced the invitation letter for participating in Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 as follows:

- Time: 8h30, Saturday, 18/04/2015

- Location: Conference Hall of Gieng Day Cotto Brick Factory (Gieng Day Ward, Ha Long City, Quang Ninh Province)
According to the charter of the Company, all shareholders listed on the date of closing list (25/03/2015) have the right to attend Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015. In case shareholder not able to attend can authorize representative (according to the attached authorization paper)
It is recommended that participants should confirm attendance with Office of the Company before 10h00 15/04/2015 by:
- Call to phone numbers: 033 3840560/3840491

- Fax confirmation paper to fax number: 033 3846 577
- Send email to: vhl@viglacerahalong.vn
- Send directly by post to: Office of Viglacera Ha Long Joint Stock Company, Ha Khau Ward, Ha Long City, Quang Ninh Province

Note: Please bring invitation letter, identity card, authorization paper or passport when attending.

